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Mrs. Dobrev 

 

 
Grade 8 January News 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Grade 8 has started off 2018 on a quiet note. After many, many applications to fill out, individual 
recommendations, and transcripts to be completed, the entrance exam taken, and most importantly 
the holidays and vacation, we are all ready for regular schedules, and hard work (well maybe not 
the students!)  Just to give you a recap: transcripts and recommendations were sent to all the 
schools before the Thanksgiving break, and acceptance letters will be mailed from the high schools 
at the end of January. You should be receiving those letters during the first week of February. If 
you do not hear anything by the second week of February you should call the individual high 
schools and speak to someone in the admissions office. 
 
On December 15th, our Church hall was transformed into the “North Pole” as the 8th grade “Elves” 
helped the younger students do their Christmas shopping. Gifts were purchased, wishes were met, 
and an enjoyable time was had by all!  A special “Thank you” goes to our outstanding Santa’s 
Workshop Cashier, Mr. Cote, whose time, hard work, and expertise were a major contribution to 
the success of the day! 
 
Reminders:  01/15/18 no school-Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
                    01/24/18 marks close for Grades 6-8 
         01/30/18 11:30 dismissal – Faculty Professional Development 
         01/31/18 second term report cards (grades 6-8) 

         
 

       
 

 

 


